
July 11, 2024

Mr. James Lang
Environmental Compliance Chief
673rd Civil Engineering Squadron
724 Quartermaster Road
Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson, Alaska 99505 

Dear Mr. Lang,

Enclosed is the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) Emergency Permit,
issued to Joint Base Elmendorf Richardson for the emergency detonation of an MJU-7 IR Flare that was 
determined unsafe for shipment. 

The permit is valid for a two-week period, beginning July 15, 2024. We expect that the
emergency detonation will be accomplished within a one-day time frame during the two-week
period.

Please direct any questions to Louie Cuaderno at cuaderno.louie@epa.gov. 

Sincerely,

Timothy B. Hamlin, Director
Land, Chemical, and Redevelopment Division

ENCLOSURES
1. Emergency Hazardous Waste Permit, 15 July 2024
2. Email Requesting Emergency Detonation Approval, 9 July 2024


